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Seminar

(For B.Sc. IT & B.Sc. CS)

The Department of B.Sc. IT & B.Sc. CS in association with Anti Ragging
Committee of the college is organising a Seminar on Saturday, 10t
December 2022, from 09:00 am to 09:45 am on the topic “Cyber Security

Awareness”. This program will be conducted by Maharashtra Cyber in

association with Quick Heal Foundation.

The objective of the seminar is to identify, prevent and report cyber-crimes,

follow netiquettes and safeguard students in virtual world.
The seminar will be conducted in Room No. 311, 3 Floor.

Students are informed to attend the Seminar and be aware of How to protect

themselves against cybercrime.




